NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC  

Community Development Block Grant Program 

Passaic County

Passaic County New Jersey intends to amend the FY 2021 Action Plan for the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program.  Passaic County will utilize $40,000 in excess funds from Program Year 2021 to expand the Paterson Habitat for Humanity dba Passaic County Habitat for Humanity Critical Repair Program in the municipalities of Haledon, North Haledon, Prospect Park, Ringwood and West Milford.
Copies of the amendment are available for public inspection and review at the following locations for a thirty-day period from October 25, 2023 to November 27, 2023.
PASSAIC COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT 

401 Grand Street, Paterson, NJ 07505, Room 417 

AND 

http://www.passaiccountynj.org
Any individuals interested on commenting on the Substantial Amendment may do so in writing to Passaic County Department of Planning and Economic Development, 401 Grand Street, Room 417; Paterson, NJ 07505. All comments received by 4:00 pm on November 24, 2023 will be considered.  La información será proporcionada en español a petición.
